
Christmas Party for Operation TBI Freedom & Ft. Carson Warrior Transition Battalion

We have over 100 Veterans, Soldiers and family members gathered for our annual Christmas Party. The kids

are all excited to meet Santa and receive their gifts. We also will be having fun at the bowling alley and with

arcade games. 

 

After the festivities we gathered for lunch. It's been a wonderful day for all and a great way to celebrate the

holidays and thank all of the men and women who have served. I also want to personally thank all the staff

from Operation TBI Freedom, Ft. Carson WTB, and River Deep Foundation and Alliance members for all you

do.

 

Happy Holidays,

 

Bob Adwar

River Deep Foundation, President

SCI HOP, VP/Humanitarian Chairman

Healing Lives One Adventure at a Time
The River Deep Foundation is dedicated to helping military veterans and other
individuals who have experienced physical, emotional or psychological trauma—and
those who assist them—to heal and re-engage in life through adventure, recreation and
a network of support

www.riverdeepfoundation.org
Bob Adwar bob@scihop.org

December 6th, 2019 
Location: Bass Pro Shop, Colorado Springs, CO.

Hosted By: River Deep Foundation and SCI HOP 
Participants: Operation TBI Freedom & Ft. Carson Warrior Transition Battalion

Group outings are funded, planned and organized by River Deep with
assistance from the SCI Humanitarian Outreach Program (SCI HOP)
who handles much of the logistics.

River Deep Foundation Outing Report
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